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BOARDMAN BUDGET COMMITTEE VACANCIES 
 

The City of Boardman has three vacancies on the budget committee. The city is 

seeking interested parties who live within the Boardman City Limits to fill the three seats: 

Vacancy #1 with a term ending December 31, 2024; Vacancy #2 with a term ending 

December 31, 2023; and Vacancy #3 with a term ending December 31, 2023. The positions 

will be appointed at a future city council meeting.  

The Budget Committee is comprised of the Boardman City Council and seven members 

of the community appointed by the City Council. The Committee holds one or more meetings 

each May to review and make recommendations to the City Council for the City’s budget and 

the Urban Renewal Districts’ Budget 

City residents interested in being appointed to this committee must submit a letter of 

interest to the Finance Director, M. Barajas, at finance@cityofboardman.com or to City Hall 

by 5:00 p.m., Friday, March 25, 2022. 
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